
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

TDDN Newsletter 
April 2025 

  

Dear parents 

We hope you have booked an appointment to speak to your 
child’s key worker, this is a great opportunity for you to share your 
wow moments with them. And put into places target for you to 
work together at home. Also thank you for allowing your children 
to share their favourite books with us. We truly enjoyed reading 
them with your children. 
 
We have started to talk to the children about starting school to 
help them with their transitions. 
Please remember the rule about jewellery, it is a health and 
safety issue, and children can get hurt if their jewellery gets 
caught. (if your children lose jewellery, we will not be held 
responsible). 
Please remember when collecting your child, you can collect 
them early but if you are late there is a charge. 
Don’t forget we are having our chicks dropped off this month, 
please come and have a look they will be kept in the staff room. 
We have had several new staff join our team, please make them 
feel welcome. 
Please leave you blue bags at nursery and just replenish the bag. 
Please ensure all your child’s belongings are labelled. 
 
 

Dates to remember 
April 

Yoga – Daily  
St Annes – weekly 
Vaisakhi 14th 

Easter 17 (20) 
 
Easter Holidays for Grant Only 
Children –  
7th – 17th April 
Nursery Closed:  
Bank holiday Friday 18th and 
Monday 21st   
Term Starts Tuesday 22nd April  

22nd Parents consultation  

22nd Happy chicks 

TBC- Butterfly life cycle  

Trips to the Park AM and PM 

May 

Nursery closed  
Bank Holiday – 5Th  
Bank Holiday 26th 
 
Sing & Sign  
Monday 12th 1.30 
Monday 19th 1.30  
 
Afternoon Tea – 14th 

Parents seed planting – TBC 

Yoga – Daily  

St Annes – Weekly 

Half Term Holiday for Grant 
Only Children –  

Monday 26th – Friday 30th 

Trips to the Park AM and PM 

 

Support for parents and carers 

The Incredible Years approach focuses on strengthening and 
building confidence in parents to support their children’s 
behaviour. It is underpinned by over 30 years of research with 
many families across different cultures.  

For more information you can contact: - 

 kolsuma.hussain2@nhs.net  

Sara.Coombs@eyalliance.org.uk 
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1. Calcium supports healthy teeth and bones. Try to have 
3 portions of dairy (or equivalent) a day, which could be 
a glass of milk, a matchbox size piece of cheese or a 
pot of yogurt. Choose low-fat options for adults and 
children over 5. 

 

2.  Vitamin D is also important for teeth and bones, and to 
help calcium uptake in the body. Adults and children 
over the age of 1 are advised to take a 10mcg vitamin D 
supplement (babies under 1 consuming 500ml 
formula/day should not require additional 
supplementation). 

 
 

Luton Women’s Charter – feedback request 

As part of the development of the Luton Women’s Charter by the Luton Women’s Network, we are 
seeking valuable feedback from our residents. 

The survey consists of a few quick questions and is designed to gather input from women across 
Luton to ensure that the charter reflects the needs and experiences of our community. Below you’ll 
find the link to the survey as well as a poster with a QR code for easy access, which can be shared 
with others. 

https://forms.office.com/e/3zsCXmgKac 
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